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 The Community Bible Study – Dunwoody Women’s Class is currently 

registering women who would like to participate in The Book of Romans study starting 

September 4, 2013 through April 30, 2014. This class will meet on Wednesdays from 9:20 to 

11:30 am at Dunwoody Baptist in the Chapel (Building D).  Please e-mail 

smith.beckie@gmail.com or see our website at http://www.cbsclass.org/Classes/dunwoody/home.aspx. 

Check out our children’s program for babies through preschool ages – space is limited!  CBS 

(communitybiblestudy.org) is a worldwide non-denominational bible study.  Stay tuned for our 

new Facebook page. Come join us and bring a friend! 

“For I am not ashamed of the gospel because it is the power of God that brings salvation to 

everyone who believes… For in it the righteousness of God is revealed from faith for faith, as it is 

written, “The righteous shall live by faith.” Romans 1:16 &17 
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